July 26, 1924,

Sir Arthur Currie,G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
Principal,

MeGill University,

Montreal.

re: Pathology Institute.

Dear Sir Arthur,

By way of final report for our
file of committee work on the Pathological
Institute, we have made an analysis, copy of
which I enclose for your information.

Yours very truly,
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